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February Newsletter 

 

I hope that those of you who succumbed to the irritable coughs and colds of the season 

have shaken them off by now and that this finds you all fit and well. February is nearly 

over and we are another month closer to getting out on the greens again for some gentle 

exercise and healthy competition in the fresh air alongside our club mates.  

 

Iden Aussie Pairs Tournament. This will take place at Iden Bowls Club on Thursday 

25th May. Teams will be drawn on the day to play in pairs, 4 woods each player, but 

woods are bowled in a slightly different order compared to normal pairs matches. Players 

pay £12 per person. (Includes lunch and Spider) It sounds like a fun day. Please get in 

touch with me ASAP if you would like to enter this tournament as applications need to be 

received by 1st March, which is next Wednesday! 

 

Decorating the Toilets. A couple of the members who regularly turn up each Thursday 

morning to complete essential maintenance at the club have started to redecorate the 

toilets. They would really appreciate some extra help. If you feel you can spare some 

time to help with this task, please, please, please turn up on a Thursday morning 

around 9.30 am. Bring a paintbrush if possible! 

 

Some dates for your diary.  

Thursday 2nd March: Quiz at clubhouse. (2pm) 

Thursday 9th March: Games afternoon at clubhouse.(2pm) 

Thursday 16th March: Social event at clubhouse TBA 

Thursday 23rd March: Social event at clubhouse TBA 

Thursday 30th March: Club sign up afternoon. (2pm) 

Sunday 16th April: Mayors Cup 

Thursday 20th April: First Club Night roll up. 

 

100 Up Winners.  1st  Derrick Addis 

                               2nd Jenny Crickmore-Porter 

 

Best wishes to everyone, 

 

Sue Addis 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


